
Tuesday 

April 21, 2015 
 

Today’s Program 
 

Today’s Song: This is My Country - Kyle Atkins 
 

Today’s Invocation:  Tommy Young 
 

Health & Happiness:  Max Hyde 
 

Today’s Program:  Duke Energy Update       - Clark Gillespie 

 

Last Week’s Program 
 

Our program last week was presented by former Marine Infantry 

officer John Warren, who talked about the challenges that post 

9/11 veterans face trying to find quality employment after they 

return from service. These veterans have strong character, work 

ethic and ability to get the job done, which far outweigh their 

lack of industry experience. He also outlined a 10-point plan for 

defeating ISIS. 

 

Upcoming Programs 
 

April 28 Aerospace Growth in South Carolina 

               - Steve Townes 

 

May 5 Preview of the new Gym Complex & Performing  

  Arts Center           - Nayef Samhat and William Gray 

 

May 12 NO MEETING - SOCIAL ON THURSDAY 5/14 

  Back Porch at the Country Club of Spartanburg 

FUN FACTS 

Page McCraw 
 

Go Tigers!  Although my graduate work has been at the University of 

South Carolina, I still love the Clemson Tigers!  I was a high school 

math teacher for 19 years.  My favorite class to teach was geometry.  

My husband and I live in Gaffney.  We have two children.  Our son will 

graduate from Charlotte Law this May, and our daughter will graduate 

from Clemson in May with a business degree in marketing.  I am the 

Director of Curriculum and Instruction at the South Carolina School 

for the Deaf and the Blind.  I am currently serving as the Interim 

President.  I love to read and spend time at Lake Greenwood.  I am 

currently taking American Sign Language classes.  This has been a 

great experience for me!  I love music…most any kind.  I am passionate 

about Career and Technology Education.  My name “Page” is a family 

name…it was my grandmother’s maiden name.  Many years ago, I 

attended Nick Sparks’ birthday party. At that time, he lived in 

Greenville and was a friend of a friend. 

Go to the link below and “Like” us!!! 
 

https://www.facebook.com/spartanburgrotary 

Great Kids Deserve Great Books 

You can help by donating new or gently used children’s books 

appropriate for ages 0-10 (board books, picture books, early 

reader books, and easy chapter books). Or you can make a small 

donation of $10-$50 to purchase books for this project. We are 

collecting books and donations at Rotary meetings through April 

21st.  

Questions:  Call Mike Kennedy 529-7019   

mike.kennedy@converse.edu 

mailto:mike.kennedy@converse.edu

